
Lianjiang Central Primary School 
Mingshan County, Sichuan        

Post-disaster Reconstruction Project

Photo report on the opening ceremony, 
held on September 22, 2009



Arrival of the sponsors’ representatives:
Dr. Mark Qiu and Patrick Kerrigan



Congratulatory addresses by the sponsors, and
hearty thanks expressed by the officials as well 
as by student representatives



A plate to remember the generous sponsors



Really impressive school building of highest quality standards 



Seen from another angle



The new canteen, where the 600 plus students can
enjoy their food in two shifts



Two trees were planted, one in memory
of the Chongren Foundation, and the other
in memory of the Credit Suisse Foundation



Very functional, new classrooms on three floors   

http://www.flickr.com/photos/42820873@N02/3947306998/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/42820873@N02/3946509235/
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